
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 9th May 2025 

Dear parents, 
Happy quizzing to those of you joining the PTA quiz this evening and thank you to 
all those in the PTA who have worked to organise it. These events pay for the 
extras, such as theatre trips that children benefit from so much.  
The theatre trips are regularly discussed as a highlight of 
children’s time in school.  

Dates for your Diary  

Monday 12th May SATS week (Year 6)  

Tuesday 20th May Class photos  

Wednesday 21st May Drumming assembly 2pm (for drumming students and their families)  

Thursday 22nd May Coffee & Cake (Bradgate Class) @Village Hall, 11am  

Friday 23rd May Colour Dash event for LCH Charity  

w/c Monday 26th May Half term  

Monday 2nd June Back to school  

Wednesday 4th June Sports Day , 1pm-3pm, Village Cricket Ground 

Friday 6th June Forest School starts for Linford Class (see above) 

Friday 13th June KS2 trip to Curve Theatre  

Wednesday 18th June Back up Sports Day  

Monday 23rd-Tuesday 24th June Bikeability for Year 6  

Wednesday 25th June Massed Choir event pm (KS2 choir)  

Friday 27th June Year 2 sleepover @School  

Monday 1st July Transition fortnight begins Wednesday 2nd July (Folklore Fortnight)  

Monday 7th July Warning Zone trip (Year 6)  

Tuesday 8th-Wednesday 9th July Old John play @Village Hall  (evenings, time TBC) 

Friday 11th July Leavers assembly, Last day of term  

 
 
 
  
 

SATS week 
Good luck to Year 6 next week when they take their SATS assessments. 
Pupils and staff have been working hard to prepare and we know that 

year 6 are going to smash it!  
Music lessons will not take place next week as we will be using shared 

spaces for the tests.  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 
Adventures 

Forest School: Linford Class 
Linford Class will have their Forest School 

sessions on Fridays 6th June, 13th June 
and 4th July. Please note there are no 

sessions on 20th and 27th June. (On these 
days, Year R will have PE lessons as 

normal).  

Shoes! Don’t forget we have a shoe bank in reception. Please help 

yourself if your child needs a new pair of school shoes or trainers.  

Austin, Elijah, Ellie, Erin, Lainey and Henry P 
took part in the village VE Day celebrations.  
Undaunted by a huge audience, they took to 
the stage and performed poems about WW2.   

Colour Dash 
Nichola from LCH 

Charity came into school this week to talk 
to us about the charity and the ways in 
which they support the happiness and 

wellbeing of local children. Children have 
been given sponsorship forms for the 
colour dash event which will be taking 
place on the afternoon of 23rd May.  


